
Major Expansion of the 
PA Child and Dependent Care 

Tax Credit

Update on Letter to the PUC
In 2023, many PPL customers received unexpectedly 
high utility bills and I reached out to the PUC on the 
issue. The investigation into the high bills is complete, 
and the PUC board will review the findings. BUT, before 
that happens, I have requested a public hearing so 
the public can present their concerns and personal 
circumstances before the PUC board makes a final 
settlement decision. Stay tuned for that date. In the 
meantime, you can contact the PUC with your comments 
at 1-800-692-7380.

New Satellite Office
In order to better serve you, I am opening a satellite 
office in Plains Township. It will be opening soon in the  
Tuft – Tex Complex, 1325 River Road, Plains, PA 18702.

Reminder About Property Tax/Rent Rebate 
Program Changes:
Income eligibility increases to $45,000 for both 
homeowners and renters in 2024. Call my district office 
at (570) 825-5934 to determine if you qualify for the 
Property Tax/Rent Rebate Program.

• �One child credit of 
$180 goes up to as 
much as $1,050

• �Two child credit of 
$360 goes up to as 
much as $2,100

Nearly a quarter-
million working 
families will see this 
tax credit more than 
triple when they file 
their 2023 state taxes.


